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To our families that observe Ramadan starting on April 1st, we wish you a blessed Ramadan. If your child needs any special accommodations during the month of Ramadan, please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher.  You may also reach out to me at robert.preston@sayrevillek12.net or call the main office directly at 732-525-5245.
